FROM THE
CITY OF SILSBEE

THE CITY OF SILSBEE WILL BE INSTALLING A NEW FIRE
HYDRANT AT THE INTERSECTION OF LINSDEY AND GARY
LANE ON TUESDAY APRIL 16, 2024, IF THE WEATHER
PERMITTS, WITH AN ALTERNATE DATE OF WEDNESDAY
APRIL 17, 2024. THE CITY WILL HAVE THE WATER OFF IN
THIS AREA AND WILL HAVE IT BACK ON QUICK AS
POSSIBLE. WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE
THE SHORT TIME WATER OUTAGE MAY CAUSE YOU.
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CALL 409-
385-3535.

*CUSTOMERS AFFECTED ARE ADVISED TO CHECK WATER

QUALITY AND DISCOLORATION BEFORE WASHING CLOTHES, DUE
TO THE CHANGE IN THE DIRECTION OF WATER FLOWS.




